NMSF-078496 (WC)
3162.3-1.0 (07337)

Mr. John R. Pantaleo

Amoco Production Company

P. 0. Box 800

Denver, Colorado 80201-0800

Dear Mr. Pantaleo:

Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) Well No. 133M
San Juan 28-7 Unit, 1900’ FSL & 1090’ FEL (NE%35E%), Sec. 35, T. 28 N.,

R. 7 W., Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, Federal Lease No. NM SF-078496. The
APD was approved on March 28, 1994 and rescinded, in error, as of April 26,
1994.

The APD is hereby reinstated. The enclosed general requirement is attached to
and made a part of the reinstated APD.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Errol Becher of this office at
(505) 599-6358.

Sincerely,

&/sTHon Tounsend

Ken Townsend
Chief, Branch of Drilling
and Production

Enclosure
bcce:
New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division, 1000 Rio Brazos Rd., Aztec, NM 87410
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